
 

 

Parmelee Farm Committee 
Minutes of Special Meeting 

Parmelee Farm 
February 16,  2022 

 
Present:  Lise Brule, Christine Cronin, Linda Dudek, Tim Gannon, Scott Hawkins, David Hyman, 
                Peg Scofield and Guy Vecchitto 
 
Absent:   Terry Doyle, 
 
Guests:    Mary Solera and Ken Wodatch 
 
Scott opened the meeting at 5:00 p.m.  He welcomed new PFC member David Hymen and the guests. 
 
Ken Wodatch showed the Committee the final location where the KHS barn will be located.  The area was 
marked with cones.  The Committee walked over to review the location.  Three maple trees will be 
removed and a section of the old stone wall.  Ken stated that he met with Bill Harwood from the Tree 
Company about the 3 maple trees. Only one of the trees is viable.  The KHS will plant some more maples 
on the property. The garage will need to be dismantled or relocated on the property. There was lengthy 
discussion. 
 
Peg Scofield moved that the Committee should approve the new position of the KHS barn, seconded by 
Guy Vecchitto.  Motion passed. 
 
There was lengthy discussion of where the garage should be located.  Mary Solera said that the Shared 
Harvest Garden does not need it.  There were several other suggestions for where the building might be 
placed.  There will be further discussion at the next meeting of the PFC. 
 
The topic of event management will be tabled until the next regular meeting of the PFC. 
 
Meeting adjourned at 5:35 p.m. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
Christine Cronin 
Secretary 


